
 

Dunedin U3A luncheon 

 
 

 This luncheon is open to all members who are welcome whether or not they have attended 

 the AGM and will be served at approx 12 p.m. following the meeting. 

 

  It is a 2 course buffet meal and the cost is $30.00 

 

 If you wish to attend, please RSVP by 20 June to the Secretary to the Board either by post 

 or email mw.potter42@gmail.com   

 

 Payment may be made on line U3A a/c 060911 0194029 00 using your last name Ref AGM.

  or by cheque and posted to P.O.Box 6491 Dunedin 9059 

 By post please use the form below. 

…............................................................................................................................................................

  

 I/we wish to attend the luncheon following the Dunedin U3A AGM to be held at Salmond 

 College Knox St Dunedin on Monday 26 June. 

 

 A cheque for $................................ ($30.00 per person) is attached 

 

 Name (s)........................................................................................ 

 

 Address …..................................................................................... 

 

 

…............................................................................................................................................................ 

 

 

 

 Members are asked to wear their name badges to assist with hospitality. 

 

 Please note we will meet in the common room where members who receive their documents 

 by mail will receive the AGM documents and those who have received the documents on 

 line are asked to print theirs off to bring to the meeting.  

 

 All those attending the AGM will be asked to sign in for our records. 
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